Dear Ms. Pankewich,

Please be advised that at their April 16" regular meeting, Melfort City Council proclaimed
the month of May, 2018, as Falun Dafa Month in the City of Melfort. Best of success in your
endeavor to promote harmony and health in society.

Yours truly,

Heather Audette

City Clerk

City of Melfort

Box 2230

Melfort, SK SOE 1A0

Phone: (306)752-5911

Fax: (306)752-5556

E-mail: h.audette @cityofmelfort.ca

Website: www.cityofmelfort.ca




